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Good Evening Vanners and Merry Christmas! 

Well things have quieted down a little here at the Museum of Vanning since all the festivities of our 4th 

Annual Christmas party fund raiser. To say the least it was a huge success! So this is the part that is hard 

for me. I want to personally Thank everyone involved in making the event such a huge success but it 

would be Impossible because I will probably forget someone and that would suck. But I am going to try 

and if I miss someone I am truly sorry and I hope I gave out enough hugs and thank you's at the party to 

cover myself. Ma and Dave handled our registration and our auction, RV and Colleen, the Tiki Bar and 

breakfast, Carla was just everywhere when I needed her and Marilyn and Cuba couldn't stop asking how 

they could help. And Thanks to Edith for helping with the Decorations. Joe Van the Pork was Awesome 

as usual. I know we had help with Vanners running to the store a couple of time too. But all of you know 

what you did and Thank all of you so much! 

So my last Really BIG THANK YOU go's to Howard Furtak who started an on-line Facebook fund raiser 

that raised just over $1000.00 in the week of the party! Thank you my friend for always thinking of the 

Museum. 

So as I have said in the past it is your involvement that makes these fund raisers successful. And without 

you we would not be able to carry on. We had approx. 90 people in attendance, including John Attril 

from the UK, Charlotte and Kathy Jackson from Dallas, Doc and Di from New England and Marilyn and 

Cuba from Ontario, Canada. Rumor has it MVL had 16 members in attendance?. Hey John and Linda, 

Thanks for flying back! 

So don't forget to buy your van a gift for Christmas and Maybe give a buddy a Museum membership gift 

too ! You can find out how at www.museumofvanning.com. 

Oh yea Happy Birthday to my van, Panic in Detroit, She just turned 50 ! 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and yours's and may 2020 be a safe and Happy Truckin New 

Year !!!!. Ho Ho Ho from Bonnie and Joe 

http://www.museumofvanning.com/?fbclid=IwAR2z45llExwiRVKK1u7V1qUDKtMc1ucE9WNWnUA-x81zdqgLBJZeM-wN5OY
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